
 
 

 

 

 

QUARTERLY REPORT TO 30 SEPTEMBER 2018 
 
 

 

ACTIVITY UPDATE 
 

The company undertook no exploration activities in the quarter. In keeping 

with previous announcements to the market, the Board is currently assessing 

several direct and indirect project opportunities with the aim of getting the 

company back actively engaged in its stated core activities.  

During the quarter the Company received correspondence from the ASX 

reminding it of its obligations under the ASX Listing Rules, with specific 

reference to Listing Rule 12.1. 

The Board have now accelerated discussions focused on suitable projects and 

improving the company’s capital position.  

The Company is confident it will be in a position to furnish further details on 

both funding and future projects during the current quarter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
For further information please refer to our website www.siburan.com.au or contact: 

 

 

Neil Sheather 

Director 

Siburan Resources Limited 

T: +61 412942435 

http://www.siburan.com.au/

